
From: Stuber, Robyn
To: Morris, Cris@Waterboards
Cc: Medina, Raul@Waterboards; Smith, DavidW; Stuber, Robyn; Hung, David@Waterboards
Subject: GRIP AWRF, NPDES No. CA0064645
Date: Thursday, August 3, 2017 3:06:58 PM

Dear Ms. Morris,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review both the preliminary and draft NPDES permits for discharge
from the GRIP facility. The fact sheet well describes and supports the proposed effluent limitations
and monitoring requirements for the new discharge from this important infrastructure project
advancing water reclamation in the LA region. Based on the submitted NPDES application
underpinning the publicly noticed draft permit, the proposed requirements developed by your staff
are technically sound. Relying on the information provided in the permit package, at this time we do
not recommend additional changes to the publicly noticed draft permit.
 
Sincerely,
Robyn Stuber
 
Robyn Stuber ● 415-972-3524 ● M/T/Th/F
USEPA R9 ● NPDES Permits Section (WTR-2-3)
75 Hawthorne Street ● San Francisco, CA 94105
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